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“ T h e r e f o r e  c o m f o r t  e a c h  o t h e r  a n d  e d i f y  o n e  a n o t h e r ,  j u s t  a s  y o u  a l s o  a r e

d o i n g ”

One Body and One Spirit 
in Jesus Christ!

GREETINGS FROM
BARCELONA!

I pray you are all doing well! January has
come and gone, and February was not a

month that slowed down for even a
second! This month we began the RKR
training sessions with both the “Youth

Missions Training” of Spain and the team
of  AIMers that arrived to Barcelona! 
God has moved and done amazing
things through all of the in-person

sessions as well as the online sessions. It
is truly amazing how much can be done

when we partner with God.  

It has been an honor to be a part of Bro. and
Sis. Uecker’s team and to collaborate

alongside the leaders of Spain in reaching
and pouring out a burden, not just souls but

for a relationship with God to the young
people seeking more of the Lord!

Through our love for God we learn to love
others and through this compassion we are
equipped to reach the lost and share with

them the good news of repentance, baptism,
and salvation in the name of Jesus. 
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A Burden for God, 
A Burden for Souls!

Pray for the missionaries and families within
Spain. Pray for their health, specifically for
the missionary children.

Pray for the local leaders and ministers as
move forward in the work of the Lord and as
revival starts to grow that they would be
covered in the name of Jesus having the
wisdom and understanding to lead in love!

PRAYER POINTS

IF YOU'RE INTERESTED IN OFFERING YOUR SUPPORT THROUGH DONATIONS, YOU CAN
PARTNER BY MAKING A ONE-TIME CONTRIBUTION OR SETTING UP A MONTHLY

DONATION! 

GM ACCOUNT: 398414 TO AURORA GONZALEZ 
CASHAPP: $AGONZA369 

“TO EVERY NATION, TRIBE,
TONGUE, AND PEOPLE”

As we traveled between Barcelona and Madrid,
we were able to see God fulfill His word in each
end every young person, and just how much
He loves each and every individual. This has
been the beginning of something greater and
it has begun a fire burning within the young
people of Spain. 
Throughout the month we continued to
minister both in person and online. The LPBCN
church continues to grow and we continue to
see lives touched by the Holy Spirit.
Towards the end of the month the Barcelona
team was able to take time and enjoy a night
of celebration to both Bro. Dennis Uecker and
Sis. Jeanna Driggers for their birthdays! We
wish them many more years to come and look
forward to continue working alongside them!

Barcelona Missions Team!


